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8th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Pupil Progress Evenings – March 2023 

You are invited to a pupil progress evening on either Monday 27th or Wednesday 29th March 2023, to discuss 
your child’s progress. We are pleased to be able to welcome you into school, appointments will take place 
in person, in your child’s classroom. Parents are politely requested to wait outside the classroom, prior to 
their appointment, to respect the privacy of other parents. Chairs will be placed outside classrooms to 
allow parents to view their child’s books. 
 
To book an appointment please use our online booking system which will be available from 4.30pm this 
evening.  Simply go to the following website: https://ratby.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
You will be asked to enter your child’s name and date of birth and your own email address. You will then 
be directed to your child/ren’s class teacher where you will be able to book an available time slot.  If the 
time has already been taken it will be shown as busy. If you do not have internet access please contact the 
school office to book an appointment. You will receive an email confirming your appointment. The 
appointments are available between 3.30pm–7.30pm on Monday evening or 3.30pm-5.30pm on 
Wednesday evening. 
 
Unfortunately the book fair will not be open at the pupil progress evenings, but Mrs Astill run it in the main 
hall from 3.20pm to 4pm on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th March, if you wish to purchase any books. The 
children will have had the opportunity to browse the books beforehand.  
 
Please use the main school entrance by the school office as all other entrances will be locked for security 
purposes. 
 
Thank you for your help and support. 
 
Mrs L Jones 
Headteacher 

https://ratby.schoolcloud.co.uk/

